
The New Mexico Maternal 
Mortality Review Committee 
(MMRC) of the NM Department 
of Health (NM DOH) is 
recruiting members with a 
strong focus on communities 
most impacted by pregnancy-
related deaths (rural, Native 
American, Black/African-
American people). We also 
seek birth workers, those 
with violence prevention and 
community medicine and 
mental health expertise.

Maternal mortality is defined 
as “the death of a pregnant 
woman or a woman from any 
cause, within one year of the 
end of a pregnancy.” MMRC 
members review individual 
cases and overall data on 
maternal mortality, identify 
trends and patterns, and 
provide recommendations to 
the state, community partners 
and healthcare providers to 
reduce and prevent maternal 
deaths.

The MMRC seeks members 
with diverse perspectives 
on maternal health in New 
Mexico because communities, 
government officials, 
healthcare professionals, 
advocates, and birthing people 
must work together to prevent 
this tragic loss of life.

If you are interested in applying to be on the review committee, please fill out this online application. 
Please share with others who might be interested.

 
NM DOH MMRC Member Application

https://form.jotform.com/211094951954057

